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Credit References of Personnel 
 
The Board of Education recognizes that with an increasing number of employees in all areas 
there will be a growth in the number of requests for credit references.  It should be understood by 
the employees of the Board that such information will be given only on written request by the 
agency or employee. 
 
It should be further understood that it is the express feeling of the Board that its employees have 
a definite responsibility to conduct their financial affairs in such a manner, that the highest 
degree of integrity and trustworthiness is maintained in all relationships with outside agencies. 
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